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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
In the Matter of 
 

Electronic Proposed Acquisition of 
Wastewater System Facilities by 
Bluegrass Water Utility Operating 
Company, LLC 

) 
) 
) 
) 

Case No. 
2021-00265 

 
 

Supplemental Response 
to Commission Staff’s First Request for Information 

 

Applicant Bluegrass Water Operating Company, LLC (“Bluegrass Water”) herewith 

supplements its Response to the Commission Staff’s First Request for Information, which was 

filed in this case on December 6, 2021. Specifically, Bluegrass Water supplements its responses 

to 1 PSC 12 and 1 PSC 13. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Kathryn A. Eckert  

Katherine K. Yunker 
Kathryn A. Eckert 
McBrayer PLLC 
201 East Main St., Suite 900 
Lexington, KY 40507 
(859)-231-8780 
kyunker@mcbrayerfirm.com 
keckert@mcbrayerfirm.com 
 
Counsel for Applicant 
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Request  
12. Explain whether the Darlington Creek Homeowners Association, Inc. is currently 

governed by the residents of the subdivision, the developer of the subdivision, or some 
other persons or entities.    

 
Response 

Darlington Creek Homeowners Association, Inc. is currently governed by the residents of the 

subdivision, with Towne Properties as the management company. 

Bluegrass Water would like to supplement its initial response with the following: 

Darlington Creek Homeowners Association, Inc. is currently governed by the homeowners of 

the subdivision, with Towne Properties as the management company. 

 



Ky. PSC No. 2021-00265 
Supplemental Response to PSC 13 

Witness: M. Duncan  
Page 1 of 1 

 
Request  

13. Describe the role of Donald Misrach with the Darlington Creek Homeowners 
Association, Inc.  

 
Response 

Donald Misrach was the developer of the subdivision and previously president of Darlington 

Creek Homeowners Association, Inc (the “HOA”).  His association with the HOA recently 

ended.  At this time, the HOA is governed by the residents of the subdivision, with Towne 

Properties as the management company. 

Bluegrass Water would like to supplement its initial response with the following: 

Donald Misrach was previously the developer of the subdivision and the president of 

Darlington Creek Homeowners Association, Inc (the “HOA”). He is no longer associated 

with the HOA. The HOA is currently governed by the homeowners of the subdivision, with 

Towne Properties as the management company. 
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